
From; Redacted 

Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's Advice 4387-E (Electric Rate Adjustments) 

4/18/2014 4:23:56 PM 
Lafrenz, Donald J. (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov) (donald.lafrenz@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Hughes. John (Rev Reft t/0=PG&E/OU=Cornorate/cn=Recinients/cn=.T8HS); 

Redacted 

PG&E did not receive any protest for Advice 4387-E. Could you please advise whether 
Energy Division would be likely to approve PG&E's Request in the advice letter? It would be 
great if PG&E could get some indication so that we'll have sufficient lead time to inform our 
IT department accordingly, to implement the rate change effective May 1, 2014. 

Following is the link to Advice 4387-E for your reference: 

http://www.pge.eom/n.ots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/E jdf 

Thanks and Regards, 

Redacted 

PG&E 

415-973-0589 

SB GT&S 0443814 
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